
Current Position Opening for Relief School Crossing Guard 

 

 

The City of Dunkirk is seeking responsible individuals for the position of “Relief School 

Crossing Guard” effective immediately. 

 

This is a responsible part-time position that will cover absences of regular crossing guards at 

various school locations to assist school children when crossing the street and directing traffic at 

school crossings. 

 

Applications can be obtained at the Personnel Office in City Hall. 

 

 


